## Acknowedgement of Your Freedom of Information Request



31 October 2016

Dear Madlen,

## Re: Information relating to Carbapenem-resistant Enterobacteriaceae (CRE) Infection

You submitted a Freedom of Information Request to the Liverpool Women's Hospital. I can confirm that the request was received on the 31/10/2016

Please be advised that the trust has received you request and it is being passed to the appropriate department within the Trust so that we may formulate a response for you

You can expect a response to your Freedom of Information Request by the 28/11/2016. If there are any issue that may cause problems in responding by that date then a member of the Freedom of Information Team will contact you to inform you of the details.

If you need to contact the Trust to discuss this Freedom of Information Request then you can do so on 0151 706 4386 or foi@lwh.nhs.uk

Please ensure you quote the following reference number when making contact with the Trust in relation to this Freedom of Information request

Your LWH Freedom of Information Request Reference Number

LWH-2016-00322

Yours Sincerely

Russell Cowell - Information Governance Manager

sell lowell

0151 702 4386 foi@lwh.nhs.uk